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DCE MEMORANDUM 25-01 

OFFICE OF DESIGN MEMORANDUM 25-01 

 

DATE: March 17, 2025 

TO:  District Directors of Transportation Operations, District Directors of 

Transportation Development, District Design Engineers, District Construction 

Engineers, District Maintenance Engineers, District Consultant Project 

Management Engineers, District Roadway Design Engineers, District Program 

Management Engineers, District Specifications Engineers 

 

FROM: Tim Lattner, P.E., Director, Office of Construction 

Will Potter, P.E., Director, Office of Design  

  

COPIES: Will Watts, Jennifer Marshall, Rudy Powell, Lance Grace, Katasha Cornwell, 

Xiaoyan Zheng, Mark Mathes, Derwood Sheppard, Rick Jenkins, Patrick Overton, 

Scott Arnold, Dan Hurtado (FTBA), Cathy Kendall (FHWA) 

SUBJECT: Invalid Hyperlink in the Standard Specifications (eBook) 

An invalid hyperlink has been identified in Sections 570 and 981 of the Standard Specifications 

for Road and Bridge Construction (Standard Specifications eBook).  The Florida Exotic Pest 

Plant Council (FLEPPC) has changed names and is now the Florida Invasive Species Council 

(FISC).  The new FISC website is https://www.floridainvasives.org/index.cfm/, which should be 

used to access the list of invasive plant species. 

 

The Department has corrected the name and hyperlinks in both Article 570-4 and Article 981-1. 

The redlines are attached below and the updated FY 2025-26 Standard Specifications eBook is 

available at the following link:   

 

https://www.fdot.gov/programmanagement/implemented/specbooks/default.shtm  

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Daniel Strickland at (850) 414-4150 or 

Daniel.strickland@dot.state.fl.us. 
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